
Request	for	Qualifications/Proposal	(RFQ/P)	for	
Owner’s	Representative		

Dolores	School	District	School	Based	Health	Clinic	Project	

	
Dolores	School	District	Re-4A	is	soliciting	a	qualified	owner’s	rep	to	contract	with	the	school	district	to	

provide	professional	services	and	advice	for	a	small	project	of	approximately	1,600sq’.			
Interested	applicants	may	obtain	the	District’s	RFQ/P	on	the	District	website:	

www.doloresschools.org	

Optional	tour	of	the	facility	located	at	1301	Central	Ave.,	Dolores,	CO	will	be	conducted	on	September	

29th	at	11:00am.		Please	email	the	superintendent	with	your	intent	to	tour	by	September	29th	at	
3:00pm.		

Please	contact	the	Superintendent	–	Scott	Cooper,	via	e-mail	
scooper@dolores.k12.co.us	with	questions	or	concerns	regarding	this	solicitation.	

	
RFQ/P	submittal	responses	are	due	in	the	form	of	mailed	sealed	bids	addressed	to	the	superintendent	at	

PO	Box	727,	Dolores,	Colorado	81323	by	October	5th	at	2:00pm.		Sealed	bids	will	be	opened,	October	5th	
at	3:00pm	

Thank	you.	


